
DATE: October 16, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Alder Creek Middle School Overnight Field Trip to
Portola, CA, from November 14 to November 15, 2024

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
______________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Approve the proposed Alder Creek Middle School Overnight trip to Portola, CA, from
November 14 to November 15, 2024.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Alder Creek Middle School 6th-grade students will be immersed in the natural world as they
explore the wonders of science. Their day will be filled with outdoor adventures, learning about
the local ecology, and exploring various scientific concepts. Evenings will be dedicated to
stargazing, night hikes, campfire stories, and other exciting activities. This is a transformative
experience, and we expect students to contribute to a positive and respectful environment by
valuing nature, each other, and themselves.

Location: Grizzly Creek Ranch is at 5900 Grizzly Rd, Portola, CA 96122.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant
Superintendent of Educational Services

Attachment: TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request Alder Creek Middle to Portola, CA,
November 14 through November 15, 2024


